
 

Prof. Henry Mutoro hands over the scholarship to Christine Mukami.Lookingon is 

theManagingDirector, Total Kenya, Ada Eze, Dean School of Business Dr. Aduda and Dean  

School of Engineering Prof. Odira 

Ms Mukami , a third year student at the School of Business has been nominated through a 

rigorous process to attend the Total Summer School. 

The process  involved students from the School of Business and the School of Engineering.  She 

will now join nominees from other countries for the weeklong Summer School commencing 

June 21, 2013. 

http://business.uonbi.ac.ke/


While presenting the nomination to the student at the University of Nairobi, the Managing 

Director, Total Kenya, Ms Ada  Eze, said that this year the company targeted students from the 

Schools of Business and Engineering and were impressed with the quality of students who 

participated in the selection exercise to represent the University in the Summer School. 

  

 

Prof Henry Mutoro, Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Academic Affairs, while representing the Vice-

chancellor, congratulated Mukami for winning the Total Summer Scholarship. He also praised 

the company for taking part in various collaborative ventures within the University especially in 

areas of environmental conservation, career fairs and student mentorship and welcomed them to 

expand the scope of collaboration. 

Total signed a memorandum of understanding (MOU) with UoN in 2012, with a special focus on 

education and environment among other areas.  It has been operational in Kenya since 1955 and 

as part of its corporate social responsibility; it has visible programmes in road safety, renewable 

energy, environmental sustainability and education among other activities. 

 

http://academics.uonbi.ac.ke/

